
BEFORE THE PUBLIC UTILITY COMMISSION 
OF OREGON 

 
UM 1953 

 

  

Pursuant to the ALJ’s October 26, 2020 Memorandum and Ruling, Renewable Northwest 

provides this Oral Argument Statement. Renewable Northwest does not intend to present oral 

argument on December 3, 2020 but would be happy to answer any questions the Commissioners 

may have. Renewable Northwest requests a participant link in case it is necessary to respond to 

any questions. 

Name of Counsel: Max Greene 
Email: max@renewablenw.org 
Telephone: 401-339-2990 

Renewable Northwest can participate by video and does not need the telephone 

participation option.  

Dated this 6th day of November 2020. 

Respectfully submitted, 

/s/ Max Greene  
Max Greene, OSB No. 182714 
Regulatory & Policy Director 
Renewable Northwest 
max@renewableNW.org 
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